
Hawthorne Park Elementary School PTA
84 Hampshire Lane, Willingboro, NJ 08046 ● Phone: 609-556-073 ● E-Mail: hawthorneparkpta@yahoo.com

Greetings from the Hawthorne Park PTA!

We are so excited about our upcoming event on Friday and hope you are too!  It was the PTA’s
intention to host this Movie Night as a giveback to students and staff of Hawthorne Park
Elementary School.  Although we know it sounds like an exciting, seasonal activity that anyone
would enjoy, it was not meant to be an “open to all” event.

It has come to our attention that a few parents/guardians may be planning to bring others outside
of their immediate family.  This causes us concern due to capacity limits and safety issues.  We
respectfully request that everyone please adhere to our original request of immediate families of
Hawthorne Park Elementary School students, staff, and volunteers only.  Thank you and we look
forward to seeing all of you Friday night!

Doors open at 5:30 pm and only those families who have RSVP’d will be admitted to the event!

Sincerely,

Hawthorne Park PTA

Carmen Perez Valerie Holman Jazmaine Brown Jennie Jackson
President Vice President Secretary Treasurer

“Our mission is to make every child's potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children”


